Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Washington, DC 20511

WAR 13 204

Mr. Todd Feathers
MuckRock News

DEPT MR 10318

P.O. Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

Reference: ODNI Case # DF-2014-00101

Dear Mr. Feathers:

This is in response to your email dated 14 January 2014, received in the Information
Management Division of the Office of the Director of National Intelligence (ODNI) on 13
January 2014. Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), you are requesting, . . “all
notices of suspension or debarment of contractors since January 1, 2013. The search should
include all communications from the agency notifying a contractor that they have been
debarred/suspended/excluded”.

Your request was processed under the Freedom of Information Act, Title 5 U.S.C. § 552, as
amended. After a thorough search in our records and databases, we were unable to locate any
records responsive to your request.

You have the right to appeal this determination within 45 days of the date of this letter to:
Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Information Management Division
Washington, DC 20511

Should you decide to do this, please explain the basis of your appeal. If you have any
questions, please call the Requester Service Center at (703) 874-8500.
Sincerely,
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Jennifer ﬁdson

Director, Information Management Division




